
 
Notification 

Dated: 05/05/2024 
                                                                                        
Notice is hereby given that due to the taking over of the College premises by the local police 
administration in connection with ensuing General Election to Lok Sabha the College with 
all its academic departments and administrative sections will remain closed from 
06/05/2024 (Monday) till further notice in this matter.  
 
This notice is subject to alteration depending upon any contingency and / or any specific 
instructions from any competent authority. 
 
 
 

 


